Deer Park Rotary Board Meeting Minutes
February 20, 2025

Present:  Bonnie Tapscott, Merrilee Schultz, Bob Carroll, Tim Trottier, Angelique Fregoso, Marti Hilton, Stacey Griffin



Minutes: January 16, 2024, minutes, were approved. 
Financials:  Tim reviewed the Financials that were emailed out and explained that last year we spent .62 for every 1.00 raised but this year we are spending $2.00 for every dollar raised. We are going to address this with our fund-raising activities.

New Business:

Stacey discussed the steak feed fundraiser in Omak will be April 16th, the Rotarians at the Omak club will be hosting our club so that we get to see how the fundraiser is handled. We have our first steak feed scheduled for May 14th and it will benefit Riverside FFA. Stacey has already spoken to Riverside and is coordinating the fund raiser with them. The plan is to have 5 feeds a year of which 4 will be directly for the community and 1 for our club. We will be asking the businesses in town to sell tickets and enlist the FFA and schools to sell tickets as well as participate in the event. Tim recommended we pre- approve an allocation of $2,000.00 expenditure for the first event, representing 100 tickets at $20.00 each. Bonnie made the motion to approve all were in favor.
Stacey will be taking over the Petunia sale and went over our past performance. The petunias cost per basket is $17.00, from There She Grows. Tim motioned we increase the resale cost of the baskets from $30.00 to $35.00, and to request the following colors and quantities to; 300 red, white and blue baskets, 50 red, and 50 blue. The motion was approved by Bonnie all were in favor.



Other business:  
 
· March 20th meeting will be at First Street in the back area of the restaurante since the conference room is already booked.
· There was discussion as to whether we want to offer preorders for the Petunia sale and how we want to track this, there was no resolution, it is still under consideration. 
· The district charitable fund balance is 17,963.00 and we will be reaching out to Carol Carroll as to how to access this in the future.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Angelique Fregoso, Secretary

